
Liberty Elementary Newsletter
Drop off and Pick Up

The new pick up procedure is going well. 

Thank you for your grace and patience.

We need to work on our morning drop off. 

Please DO NOT park on the gravel next to 44 

or at the church/laundromat. When families do 

this, it requires us to stop cars to allow you to 

cross, which then backs up the line. If you drive 

to drop off students, please come into the 

parking area. If you want to park and come to 

the door with your child, you can use a 

parking spot. Also, you can drop your child off 

anywhere along the sidewalk from the door to 

just before the playground. The more cars that 

unload at one time, the faster the line will 

move! If your child needs help getting out, 

please pull into a spot. 

Enjoy your 
fall break!

Carnival

Our school carnival is BACK! We will have the 

carnival on Friday, November 4 from 6-8 p.m. Food 

will be served beginning at 5:45. Wristbands are $10 

a piece. Come and create memories with your family! 

Students MUST BE accompanied by an adult!

Halloween Parade

LES will have our annual costume 

Halloween parade on Monday, 

October 31st. The parade will begin 

around 8:45. Parents and family are 

WELCOME to watch from the back 

parking lot. You can stand along the 

building! Cars need to be parked in the 

front parking lot or in a parking space 

in the back. Parking is limited so ride 

sharing may be a good idea!



Liberty Elementary Newsletter
Upcoming Events

● November 3: FunBelievable 

Science Show 

● November 4: School Carnival 

5:45-8:00

● November 9: Student Council 

Meeting

● November 14: Spell Bowl 

Competition

● November 22: School Skate 

sponsored by Student Council

● November 23-25: 

Thanksgiving break

Positive Office Referrals
William Fields

Eastin Hartman

Bryden Durkin-Thiele

Lucy Bartram

Grace Dickenson

Cody Conley

Eleanor Overholt

Jace Plough

Jo Melendez

Drew Rosenberger

Clara Moore

Monthly LifeSkills
Organization:It’s easy for an elementary school student to get overwhelmed 
by homework, after school activities and spending time with friends. The key 
is to create an environment at school and at home that teaches children to 

value being organized. Find a place where they can keep their items, make a 
calendar with them, and teach them how to prioritize important things in their 

life.
Sense of Humor: Laughter is probably one of the best gifts we can give and 

receive. It gives us the happy hormones we need, improves our 
cardiovascular health, lightens up our mood, and boosts our immune system.

https://neuroleadership.com/your-brain-at-work/neuroscience-laughter-at-work/

